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Foreign Travel Advice  

 

Travel to Georgia remains safe despite reports within the media concerning recent 

demonstrations.  

The Government of Georgia is taking precautionary measures to guarantee the safety of 

travellers in Tbilisi and throughout the country. All tourist destinations and attractions are 

open for visitors. Furthermore, tourist infrastructure and transportation services operate 

without interruptions. No closures on highways or tertiary roads are observed.  Toll-free 

hotline 0800 800 909 is available for travellers should they require further information 

 Safety notice: Following previous unrest in front of Parliament, visitors are advised to 

practice general precaution norms such as avoiding any large gatherings in the central part of 

Tbilisi (Parliament Building, Rustaveli Ave., Liberty Sq.) on June 21-22,  even though such 

events are usually well policed.  

 

 

  


